
 

CITY OF KAWARTHA LAKES 
 

DOWNTOWN LINDSAY RECONSTRUCTION 
INVITATION TO PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

 
 

The City of Kawartha Lakes is undertaking a design project for the reconstruction 
of downtown Lindsay between Victoria Avenue to the west, Lindsay Street to the 
east, Russell Street to the south, and Peel Street to the north. Russell Street, 
Lindsay Street, and Peel Street as well as the portions of Kent Street West, 
Cambridge Street, William Street, and York Street within these limits will be 
reconstructed. The works are to include new asphalt, sidewalk, curb and gutter, 
streetscaping, streetlights and underground utilities including storm sewer, 
sanitary sewer and watermain. 
 
This project is building on previously completed planning and design studies, and 
the public are invited to attend a public open house to review the project progress 
to date, review options, discuss any issues and provide constructive feedback. 
Representatives from the City and the Consulting Engineer will be present for 
discussion, and the project team will incorporate any potential improvements that 
can be implemented into the design.   
 
Public Open House Details 
 
Time: Drop in from 5:30 pm–8:00 pm; formal presentation at 6:30 pm 
Date:  Thursday May 31, 2018 
Location: Victoria Room, 26 Francis Street, Lindsay, Ontario 
 
Paul Turner, P.Eng. Juan Rojas, P.Eng. 
CIMA+ City of Kawartha Lakes  
55 King Street East 12 Peel Street, Box 9000 
Bowmanville, Ontario  L1C 1N4 Lindsay, ON K9V 5R8 

T:   905.697.4464 ext. 6902       T:   705.324.9411 ext. 1151 
E:   paul.turner@cima.ca E:   jrojas@kawarthalakes.ca 
  

 

 
 


